
 

 

(Translation) 

Ref.  MONO 013/2020  

May 29, 2020 

Subject:     Notification of head office relocation of Mono Technology Public Company Limited and 

subsidiaries 

 To:  President 

      The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

    Mono Technology Public Company Limited (the “Company”) would like to notify about the 

relocation of new head office of the Company and subsidiaries, effective from June 29, 2020 onwards. Details are 

as follows: 

 Existing head office of the Company   New head office of the Company and subsidiaries 

 Address 200 Jasmine International Tower   Address 29/9 Moo 4 

  16th floor Moo 4, Chaengwattana Road,   Chaiyapruk Road,  

  Tambon Pakkred, Amphur Pakkred,   Tambon Bang Phlap, Amphur Pakkred, 

  Nonthaburi, 11120     Nonthaburi, 11120 

Telephone 02-502-0700    Telephone 02-100-8100 

Fax         02-502-0754    Fax         02-100-8101 

Existing head offices of subsidiaries 

Mono Generation Company Limited 

Address 200 Jasmine International Tower 

  31st floor Moo 4, Chaengwattana Road, 

 Tambon Pakkred, Amphur Pakkred, 

 Nonthaburi, 11120 

Mono Travel Company Limited 

Address 200 Jasmine International Tower 

  31st floor Moo 4, Chaengwattana Road, 

 Tambon Pakkred, Amphur Pakkred, 

 Nonthaburi, 11120 



 
 
 

 
 

Existing head offices of subsidiaries 

Mono Production Company Limited 

Mono Film Company Limited 

Mono Broadcast Company Limited 

Mono Sport Entertainment Company Limited 

Mono Info Systems Company Limited 

Mono Music Company Limited 

Mono Radio Company Limited 

Mono Talent Studio Company Limited 

Mono T Moment Company Limited 

Mono Play Company Limited 

Mono Astro Company Limited 

Address 200 Jasmine International Tower 

  Moo 4, Chaengwattana Road, 

 Tambon Pakkred, Amphur Pakkred, 

 Nonthaburi, 11120 

   In this regard, the Company and subsidiaries shall proceed a registration of the relocation of the 

head office address with the Department of Business Development, Ministry of Commerce. 

   Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 

               Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

           

                  (Mr. Patompong Sirachairat) 

           Chief Executive Officer 


